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International Study Experience 

 
You are invited to join students and faculty at the Student/Faculty Roundtable Luncheon on 
Thursday, March 2, 12:00–2:00 PM.  This year’s topic is the International Study 
Experience—enriching the student college experience.  If you would like to join faculty 
colleagues and students for this lunchtime conversation, please RSVP with 
celia_baez@fitnyc.edu by February 21, 2017. 

**Note:  All faculty participants are expected to invite three students to the luncheon. 

Thursday March 2, 2017, 12:00-2:00 PM, Location:  TBD 

This event is funded by the Student/Faculty Corporation  
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